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Tucson Is Awaiting You... 

2013-2014 Board of Directors- From L to R– Vice President Jim Kaletka, Secretary Lena Wallace, Gerald Sandoval,  
Catherine Wilkinson, Nancy Burns, Carol Hribar, Tino Vasquez, Treasurer Phyllis Fields, Eric Hagesether and  
President Dick Powers. 

     We are excited to be holding the 2014 conference in the 
southwestern United States!  We hope you are as excited as 
we are and are planning to attend. We are looking forward to 
meeting first time attendees and visiting with those of you 
who have supported us and attended the conferences over the 
past years.   
     We just finished holding our mid-year board meeting and  
we can tell you, there will be something for everyone! 
Whether you are in law enforcement or a civilian, a coordina-
tor or alumni, the topics at the conference are varied and will 
be very informative.  Also, with room rates starting at $65 (+ 
tax) and early bird registration at $200, this is a conference 
you can't afford to miss!" 
     Of course, most of you who have been involved with Citi-
zen’s Police Academies know that the best learning comes 
from the networking with others. This is where the real infor-
mation is exchanged.  The more attendees the more informa-
tion gained.  We hope you are one of those at the conference 

sharing your knowledge with others. 
    We look forward to providing a great con-
ference for  everyone. Please visit our web-
site for up to date information on conference 
topics and agendas at www.nationalcpaa.org 


